CURRICULUM COMMITTEE MEMBERS NEEDED
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From: Bearden, Joshua 
Sent: Tuesday, September 18, 2018 10:32 AM
To: LMC ALL Faculty <lmcfaculty@email.4cd.edu>
Cc: Duldulao, Abigail <ADuldulao@losmedanos.edu>; Horan, Kevin <khoran@losmedanos.edu>; Giambattista, Louie <LGiambattista@losmedanos.edu>; Valenzuela, Eileen <EValenzuela@losmedanos.edu>; Pedersen, Ryan <RPedersen@losmedanos.edu>; Ybarra, Nancy <NYbarra@losmedanos.edu>; Moultrie, Nikki <NMoultrie@losmedanos.edu>
Subject: Curriculum Committee Members Needed 

Dear LMC Faculty--- 

Now is an exciting time to consider joining the curriculum committee!  Over the next few years the college will be implementing several big changes related to major initiatives (such as Guided Pathways, the consolidated “Student Equity and Achievement” committee, etc.)  Many of these initiatives involve different components of our curriculum and our approaches to teaching and learning---- so if you’d like to be involved with some exciting work and make a positive impact on our campus, please send me a short message indicating your willingness to serve.  

In particular, we have need for the following areas to be represented on the curriculum committee: 
Career and Technical Education—2 positions 
Liberal Arts and Sciences—1 position
Distance Education—1 position

Thanks! 
Josh Bearden 
Academic Senate President 

